CERTIFICATE OF COMPLETION

2024 Pedestrian Ramp Improvements Program — NE 18™
Street

Ankeny, Iowa

August 19, 2024

This is to certify that the construction improvements on the 2024 Pedestrian
Ramp Improvements Program — NE 18™ Street project have been completed in
substantial conformance with the plans and specifications for the project. The
final contract amount is $168,030.00. 1 hereby recommend acceptance of the
project.

Respectfully submitted,

Matt Grgurich
Civil Engineer 11
City of Ankeny

lowa License Number P28127



